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COUNTY LIBRARY PROGRAM TO BE HELD AT WOODBINE  
COMMUNITY CENTER 

 
Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky is pleased to announce that the Cape May 
County Library Program “Folk Songs with Grandfather Joe” will now take place at 
the Woodbine Community Center, 812 Longfellow Street, on June 30 from 10 to 
11 a.m.  
 
A family fun time of singing, laughing, and puppets, Grandfather Joe joins us for 
a singing good time. All ages will love Grandfather Joe and his fun songs.  
 
“Fortunately this program was able to be moved to our Community Center with 
the support of our Recreation Commission, as it is occurring during the 
approximately two-week period that the Woodbine Branch of the County Library 
(along with the Woodbine School Complex) is closed due to renovation work at 
the school,” commented Mayor Pikolycky. “So come enjoy this start-of-summer 
program at our air-conditioned Community Center.” 
 
For information call the County Library at 463-6350. 
 
 
 
 


